
Handrail extension – Pennycook Lane –
now in place #dundeewestend
In September, I highlighted that, at the request of residents, I had asked
the City Council to add a short extension to the handrail down the east side
of the pavement of Pennycook Lane – at Pennycook Court sheltered housing – so
the rail would go right down to the flat pavement of Perth Road.

I am pleased to say this was agreed to and has now been installed – see below :
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